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Due to the alarming rise in COVID 19 cases, Autauga County Schools will be moving to 100% 

virtual learning on Wednesday, Dec. 16 at noon.  

 

  The 100% virtual learning only applies until Dec. 22. As of now, we intend to return to the 

virtual or traditional learning options on Jan. 5. Health conditions will determine that decision.  
 

 On Wednesday, we will begin dismissal at 12:00 noon. We will treat 12:00 as 3:00. 

 

 eLearning day meals will be sent home Tuesday  

 Progress reports will be sent home Wednesday (or if your child is absent we will send it home when we 

return in January).  

 We are canceling our Subway order and your child will bring home their form and money today if they have 

already turned it in.  

 

 Attendance during Dec. 15-Dec. 22 will be extremely flexible.  

 

 Your student will be bringing home a very important form today concerning 

devices.  

We can provide any student that needs a device for virtual learning.  

If you need a device issued, please sign, and return that tomorrow. All students who return 

this form will be issued a device on Tuesday and bring it home.  

If you do not need the device right now, please indicate that on the form and return it to the 

teacher tomorrow. 

 Please remember if you do not have WiFi capability at your home, the school district will have the Wifi buses 

parked throughout the district. Those locations can be found listed on our website.  

 

 If you have questions, please contact us or our front office and we will be happy to help.  

 

Thank you all for your support during this challenging time. 


